
 2024-2025 

 
 

School District 145 

 
ATTENTION PARENTS 

 
Children living within the School District 145 boundaries that are  

5 or 6 years old on or before July 31, 2024 are eligible for kindergarten registration. 
 

Please contact: 
 

Teresa Erdkamp, District Registrar 
402-786-2321 x 1120 

teresa.erdkamp@district145.org 
 

or go to the QR code below to enter your information. 
 

 
 

Thank you! 
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